Intel® Teach Program



Thinking with Technology Course

Master Teacher Course Evaluation

Dear Educator: 

Please help us to improve Intel® Education’s professional development programs for teachers. Your responses are crucial to making this course, and future programs, better for you and your colleagues. 

This survey is part of a larger evaluation project, being conducted by Education Development Center's, Center for Children & Technology (EDC/CCT). CCT is a non-profit organization.

This survey is designed to collect information about your experience, and how prepared you feel to integrate what you learned during the course into your classroom. The survey should take fewer than 15 minutes to complete. 

Participation in this survey is voluntary and all questions are optional. Findings from this survey will be reported only in statistical summaries and individuals will not be identified. Your contact information is being collected for use both by Intel Education and by CCT, and will not be sold or given out for any purpose other than for future participation in the evaluation and communication about the program. All other data are collected for research and evaluation purposes by CCT. Survey responses may also be reviewed in aggregate by program staff and/or Senior Trainers to inform the assessment of trainers’ performances. The online evaluation is part of an external evaluation of the Intel® Teach Thinking with Technology Course. 
Please visit Master Teacher Evaluations
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